
Town of Sterling 

Finance Committee 

Butterick Building 

May 2, 2022 
 
Finance Committee called to order by Everett Heller at 6:02 pm. 
 
Finance Committee Attendees:  Everett Heller, Chris Paquette, Lynne Sheppard, 
Christina Lashua, Joe King 
Note:  Minutes taken by Lynne Sheppard. 
 
The Finance Committee reviewed a request to cover a DPW budget shortfall for snow and ice 
removal. 
 
Christina Lashua made a motion to transfer $26,069.99 from the Reserve Fund to the DPW 
Budget to cover the snow and ice removal shortfall.  The motion was seconded by Chris 
Paquette and passed unanimously by roll call vote. 
 
Christina Lashua moved to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was seconded by Joe King and 
passed unanimously by roll call vote. 
 
Finance Committee adjourned at 6:10 p.m. 
 
 


